
 

 

 

 

9th December 2022 
Online Fundraising Closes 22 November 2022  

We Need You to Register Online 
 

Currently we’re still a long way from our goal, so we need everyone to pull together to help.  
The easiest way to help your child raise money is through online fundraising.  
 
For those students who have not set up their online fundraising page, you only 
have until the 22nd November to do this. We encourage all students to fundraise 
and to go to schoolfunrun.com.au, create a student profile page and share your 
online fundraising link via SMS, Email and Social Media.  
Cash Donations are still acceptable after the 22nd November, for those wanting to donate by 
CASH, you will just need to record this and collect the $$$ and send to school after the 9th 
December. 

Please remember to keep sharing your online fundraising link. Text message is always the best 
way to share your link, followed by social media and lastly, email. Try to share every two days 
to keep donations coming in. 

If you are currently fundraising, THANK YOU! We hope you will continue to share your link and 
fundraising for the school. 
 
We’re looking for all students to participate and we’re organising a great day for our community, 
so we’d love everyone to come down to support the kids. There will be a sausage sizzle on the 
day. 

So far, we have raised over $6000 of our $20,000.00 GOAL AMOUNT, so there is a way to go! 
Remember, the money raised will be going towards a WHEELCHAIR ACCESSIBLE MINIBUS 
for the students to be able to venture out into the community. 

Prizes 
On top of raising more money for the school, students who raise just $10 will be able to choose 
a prize! They can start ordering from the 18th November 2022 right through until 22nd 
November 2022. Remember, ordering online is the best way to ensure you get what you’d like, 
so please get online – even if all your money is raised cash. 
 
If you have any questions about the Crazy Colour Day, please contact the P & C 
yandelorapandc@gmail.com. 

Thank you again for your effort and I hope you will continue to help us fundraise throughout the 
event. 

http://www.schoolfunrun.com.au/

